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Dear parents/carers 
 
Attendance Newsletter – Issue 1 – February 2025 
 

Attendance to school is a high priority for us so that your child can achieve the best outcomes. 
 
We have created the first of a termly newsletter to support you and your child in maintaining, or 
improving, their attendance.  You can find this newsletter on our website, here  
Attendance-newsletter-Issue-1-February-2025.pdf 
 
There is plenty of information and guidance in the newsletter so I hope you can take the time to 
read over it. 
 

You will be receiving a communication via MyED after the half term break to inform you of your 
child's year to date attendance. 
 
Thank you in anticipation of your support. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Mrs C Larkin 

Deputy Headteacher 

https://stcuthberts.com/wp-content/uploads/2025/04/Attendance-newsletter-Issue-1-February-2025.pdf

